
                                     Midland Amateur Radio Club Meeting June 2nd 2022

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 pm by Lee KC8ITI with 16 members present and two on video 
chat.  An attendance sheet was passed around and introductions were made. 

Please bring any corrections or additions to the minutes to the attention of the club secretary Linda 
KC8MUD.  And always look at the club web pages for current news and up-dates. 

EC/RO Report-Jack K8GTG-  Jack mentioned a table top exercise this week and also expounded on the
importance of volunteering your time to these and all worthwhile events at every level. 

State ARES/RACES Report- Max KE8DON- Again volunteers are important to any event.  Max’s 
report included the Gaylord tornado,  a bit about  damage assessment after a disaster.  He told about a 
presentation about AuxCom, that the sheriff's stations are now functional and an exercise on Windlink 
that involved 37 different counties. 

Treasurer’s Report John W8QN-  The insurance has been paid and thank-you to all those members who
have renewed their licenses. 

School Club- John W8QN- Dennis N8ERF-  With the help of some of our students we had an antenna 
party at the High School which lasted about four hours.  All the antennas and towers at the high school 
have now been reinstalled. The High School Club should be starting up in the fall. 

Repeater Report- John W8QN-  A few changes to the agreement contract have been made.  We should 
be in good shape as far as the new tower goes.  The climber has been contacted and changes may be 
started possible by the end of June.  The repeater will be down for a short time.    The Edenville tower 
to be updated soon.  

Dow Run-Chris KB8UIH- Looking for volunteers for the Dow Run/Walk on Saturday.  Some 
assignments and shirts were passed out that night.  

Swap-Lee KC8ITI-  Looking for volunteers on June 17th and 18th  for set-up and clean-up.  Eight people
have signed up for the VE session so far.  Please contact Lee if you can help or need a table to sell 
things.  

Congratulations to Kanushi KE8RNA-  For her trip to a You Be The Chemist Competition  in Huston, 
Texas.

Saginaw club- Mike KD8HMM-  Field Day at Mackinaw and Kochville and an Ice cream social are 
coming up. 

Net Controls: June 9th John W8QN
June 16th Lee KC8ITI
June 23rd Max KE8DON 
June 30th Paul K8PLM

Questions- What are you looking for at the Swap?  or  What do you want to sell?



A motion to adjourn was made by Larry N8CGP 
and seconded by Dennis N8ERF. 
The meeting ended at 8:40 pm
Rspectfully submitted by Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary

 


